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TOWN OF ARLINGTON 

Department of Public Works 

51 Grove Street 

Arlington, Massachusetts 02476 
Office (781) 316-3320 Fax (781) 316-3281 

 

 
Engineering Division  

 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience, and thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Wayne Chouinard, PE 

Town Engineer 

 

 

 

 

  

PAVING NOTICE 
 

May 10, 2016 

 

The Town of Arlington, through it’s contractor All States Materials, will begin re-surfacing the 

driveways at Mt. Pleasant Cemetery Wednesday, May 11
th

, 2016 and is expected to be completed on 

Friday May 13th, 2016. This work will not involve work on any Town roadways but will involve 

numerous trucks entering and exiting the Cemetery.   

 

The Cemetery will remain open however guests that visit may be required to move their 

vehicles depending on the location and progress of the construction equipment.  Please note this 

requirement is intended to allow unimpeded access for the construction equipment and will 

provide a safer work environment for both workers and visitors.  Temporary detours within the 

Cemetery may also be necessary to allow for the work. A Police Traffic Detail will be present to assist 

in traffic control if necessary. 

 

Should you have any questions feel free to contact the Engineering Division at 

wchouinard@town.arlington.ma.us or 781-316-3320. 
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